
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on May 10, 2017. (1) Bro. Steve reminded 
everyone that on June 4th the Sunday Evening Services will return to meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
He also reported that 2 of our young adults, Brittany Speer and MaKayla Sabo, are going on 
separate mission trips to Haiti in the coming weeks. In New Business, David England 
(Chairman of the Deacons), upon recommendation of the Deacons, made a motion to match 
the donation of $100 by the Baptist Association to be given to each of the two girls going on 
the mission trips to Haiti to assist with their costs. The motion was voted on and approved. 
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